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To the Citizens of the Town of Sandgate,

December 4, 2023

On behalf of BROC Community Action and the thousands of people with low-income or living
in poverty that we serve throughout Rutland and Bennington Counties, we want to express our
thanks and gratitude for supporting us over the years on Town Meeting Day. BROC Community
Action assists families and individuals in crisis and help provide a sustainable path forward.

Over the past year, BROC Community Action assisted 3 residents of the Town of Sandgate.
Whether they need food at the BROC Community Food Shelf, senior commaodities, housing
counseling, homelessness assistance, weatherization, heating and utility assistance, forms
assistance for benefits such as 3SqVT, budget and credit counseling and resources and referrals;
we are here.

People come to us cold, hungry, homeless, jobless or facing major health conditions every day.
Your town appropriation helps ease the struggle for nearly 10,000 people who seek assistance
from us each year as we meet the basic needs of their families and provide a path forward
whenever possible.

Respectfully, our appropriation request for the upcoming fiscal year remains $137.00.

We truly value our collaboration with Sandgate as we assist those most in need.

Sincerely,

‘ol

Thomas L. Donahue, CEO
tdonahue@broc.org




